Town of Thompson Transfer Station Advisory Committee

CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING

The March 26, 2015 meeting of the Transfer Station Advisory Committee is cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting is April 23, 2015.

The Thompson Station Advisory Committee is a committee of volunteer residents formed to improve the waste disposal system for the Town of Thompson which will are cost effective, equitable for users of the Transfer Station and environmentally sound. This committee addresses issues facing the Thompson Transfer Station regarding cost, regulation, recycling, recycling education, and options of efficient operations and enforcement. By acting as a forum for Transfer Station issues, we hope to increase awareness of Thompson residents to recycle, to care for the environment and to be responsible citizens for the beautification of our town.